
 
 
 

26
th
 February 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
The weather is forecast to be particularly cold this week.  We do try and get outside at break 
times and lunchtime if at all possible, but please note that if children do not have warm coats they 
will be unable to go out. 
 
Forecasters are hedging their bets around the possibility of a covering of snow later in the week.  
This might sound like a nightmare for most of us adults, but for the children, we need to 
remember how exciting and magical snow can be. 
 
In the event of a significant covering of snow, you should, as usual refer to our website, your 
email and Twitter updates to see if there are any changes to the school day.  We will of course 
endeavor to remain open if we possibly can. 
 
When snow is fresh it is wonderful.  With this is mind, we would hope to provide some time for 
them to explore the snow and join in the sort of activities that require snow (assuming there is 
enough) e.g. building snowmen, making snow angels etc. 
 
In order for children to enjoy these activities without getting too cold and wet, please ensure they 
are dressed appropriately.  Please send you child with a pair of old trousers that they can wear 
outside and some boots.  If they get wet, they are then able to change back into their uniform, on 
returning to the classroom. 
 
Wrap up warm, it’s going to get chilly! 

 

Meadgate Primary School 

01245 259403 


